
QuEST Global: Update regarding campus selection 2015 batch 
 
 

Greetings !!! 
  
We are extremely happy  to note your interest, enthusiasm and 
the excitement to strengthen our relationship year on year. 
  
As you are aware, when we had conducted the campus 
recruitment drive for the students of 2015 Batch during Sep-Oct 
last year, we (NeST Software) were on the cusp of transitioning 
into QuEST Global following the acquisition. 
  
QuEST Global is a pure play engineering solutions company with 
a proven track record of over 17 years that serves the product 
development needs of high technology companies with a 7000 
strong workforce spread across globally. 
  
As with all acquisitions, the integration of two entities is 
fundamental for synergising the strengths. We are currently 
undergoing a very intensive integration phase which started in the 
month of Feb’15. This process is expected to continue for a 
period of 6 months to 1 year so as to ensure a successful 
transition and a robust launching pad for the future. Hence, our 
earlier plans which included providing orientation for the selected 
candidates, company familiarisation programme, induction and 
joining are taking longer than expected. 
  
As per our current plan, the first batch of training is expected to 
start during October 2015. Information regarding the training 
schedule and batches will be informed by June 2015. Our 
orientation and Company Familiarisation Programmes will be 
combined and conducted during the commencement of the 
training. 
  
 


